
 

 
 

Call for Participation 
 

Drawing as a Practice - Practicing Drawing 
On location in Freiburg im Breisgau 

April 30, 2022 
10am – 6pm 

 

The Workshop 
 

This one-day workshop concentrates on drawing as a research practice, methodology, and tool for 
communicating research results. It blends the theoretical, experiential, and practical through short 
presentations, possibilities for group exchange in addition to collaborative learning, and a hands-on drawing 
workshop with a local illustrator. Our goal is to bring people together who are interested in drawing as a 
method in the social sciences to connect with each other, but also to draw connections between the university 
and public spaces – the spaces we usually draw (in) for our research.   
 
Pop-up Conferencing 
 

The idea of the Tiny Campus emerged in response to pandemic restrictions as a flexible format which seeks 
to build an immersive networking venue, despite the on-going constraints. Emerging scholars in various 
locations are organizing events about pushing the limits of ‘traditional’ methodologies in their fields, 
specifically when dealing with public spaces. You can read more about it at: tinycampusontour.eu/cfp 
 
Participants 
 

If you are an advanced Master’s student, PhD candidate, or Post-Doc interested in drawing/sketching as a 
method in your research or in displaying your research findings, this workshop is for you! We invite those 
who are ready to share their own experiences, those who have tried and struggled, those who have learned 
unexpected lessons, and those curious about including drawing in their work to apply. The workshop is not 
discipline specific, in fact, we believe, that especially with an interdisciplinary group of participants, we can 
use what we learn across disciplines; in and outside of the university. You do not have to be an artist!   

 
Application 
 

To participate in the whole day (lunch included) please submit a max. 300-word note of interest and a max. 
150-word biography to TinyCampusConference@gmail.com by April 5th, 2022. Please note that spots are 
limited.    
 
Alternatively, if you would like to see the Tiny House, meet us in an informal atmosphere, and listen in on 
some of the talks, you are welcome to drop by the Tiny House at any time on April 30th. Check our website 
for the exact location and more detailed schedule information. We would be happy to meet you! 
Unfortunately, you cannot spontaneously join the illustration workshop or lunch. 
 
For more information, please feel free to contact Michelle at: TinyCampusConference@gmail.com or visit 
our website: tinycampusontour.eu. Working knowledge of German and English is helpful; this event is 
part of a cross-border initiative to connect research networks between Freiburg and Strasbourg. French is 
also spoken on site and we will facilitate groups and discussions as an inclusive, multilingual experience.  
 

organisé avec le soutien du CIERA dans le cadre du programme 
colloques juniors     
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